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hosting Emmy Awards

MORE would not be able to
beat any of the

Democratic presidential
candidates in the general
election. Giuliani, a former

federal prosecutor and
defense attorney, said on
"Fox News Sunday" that

while he hasn't completely
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ruled out Trump as a
candidate, the chances of

him winning the
Republican primary are

slim. "I’d bet a lot of
money he would not win

the primary,” he said.
ADVERTISEMENT “I think
she’d beat him. I think

Cruz would beat him. And I
think Kasich would beat

him,” Giuliani added.
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after Trump declared he's
running for reelection. The

president last month
revoked his campaign's

official status, making him
the first candidate in

modern political history to
run for office without a
formal candidacy. Since
that announcement, he
has faced criticism for a

series of attacks on
Democrats, while Giuliani
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said he has "nothing to do"
with them. "This is a man
who's said, quite frankly,
about half the things he's

been accused of in the last
six months. So I have

nothing to do with them.
It's news to me," he said.
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